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OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
MEETING OF THE HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the
El Cerrito Human Relations Commission scheduled for
Wednesday, July 5, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. is hereby cancelled.

The meeting has been rescheduled for
May 11, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.

For questions or additional information please contact
staff liaison Karen Pinkos at 510-215-4302 or kpinkos@ci.el-cerrito.ca.us.
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